
 

 

 
 

Equal Opportunity Statement to CCC Vendors, Suppliers, and Other Partners 
 
Central City Concern is a government contractor to the United States Government and is subject to 
the equal employment opportunity obligations of federal contractors under Executive Order 11246, 
Section 503 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended; and the Vietnam Era Veterans’ 
Readjustment Act of 1974, as amended (VEVRAA). 
 
Vendors and suppliers of our organization may be subject to the rules and regulations set forth 
above. It is our intention to comply with all applicable EEO rules and regulations, and we request the 
assistance of our partners in furthering these principles as well. 
 
Sincerely, 
Central City Concern 
 


